
  
 

	                                                                                               
19 September 2024 ~ Week 9 

Public Speaking Finals – A Huge Success!  
 
Congratulations to all the students who presented their speeches 
on Friday! We are incredibly proud of each student who confidently 
demonstrated their talents on stage. Every speaker engaged the 
audience with their passion, creativity and confidence. From 
powerful messages on important social issues like racism, poverty 
and animal cruelty, to fun and insightful topics about pet axolotls 
and chickens, the speeches were truly a highlight of the week.  
It was also wonderful to see so many parents, families and friends 
join us in supporting these students. Your presence made the event 
even more special!  
A special congratulations to the winners from each stage who will 
be representing our school at the Far North Coast Public Speaking 
Competition which will be held on Wednesday 16 October 2024 
(Term 4, week 1) at Uki Public School.  
 

"#$% Stage 3 Champion: Grace  

"#$% Stage 2 Champion: Kira  

"#$% Stage 1 Champion: Matilda  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

20 September Friday 
Ball Games Day 
Les Cave Oval ~ 

Murwillumbah 9:30am 
23 September Monday 

Assembly including Parents 
2:00pm 

26 September Thursday 
Pillowcases Incursion Yr 3-6 

(no cost) 
27 September Friday 
Jump Rope for Heart 
 Gold Coin Donation  

Last day of Term 3 
14 October Monday 

First day of Term 4 

    



  
 

From the Principal’s desk 
 
Congratulations to Tilly, Ivy, Coco and Ethan, who each won a family pass to attend ‘Saving Frogton’s 
Home’ performance by Murwillumbah Theatre Company.  Judging the colouring-in competition was very 
difficult for the teachers, all the entries were spectacular and very well presented. 
 I hope all the winners and their lucky family members enjoy the show!  
 
REMINDER ~ TOMORROW Friday 20 September ~ Ball Games Carnival ~ Les Cave Oval in Murwillumbah. 
The carnival will commence at 9:30am (please arrive 15 minutes prior).  Students are to wear their full 
school uniform including hat and appropriate footwear.  Parents will need to transport their child/ren to 
and from the event. It is always hard to determine a finishing time, however it is expected to be finished by 
1:30pm ~ all parents are required to be at the field by 1:00pm in case we finish early. The P&C are 
operating a full canteen and they invite your support. This is our big opportunity to shine as a school 
community.   
 
Check In Assessment Years 3-6 
Our 3-6 students are participating in the Check In Reading and Numeracy assessments this week.  Year 6 
students will also complete a Writing assessment.  These assessments support the identification of students’ 
performance in literacy and numeracy and inform next steps in teaching and learning. 
 
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 

 

 



  
 

 
 
   
 
 
 

IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ 
Ball Games Carnival 

 
Thank you to everyone who assisted with donations for the ball 
games tomorrow ~ don’t forget to drop off your baked goods to the canteen upon 
your arrival at the oval.  PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR BAKED GOODS AT THE SCHOOL 
CANTEEN 
 
If you have been asked to help with canteen service, please ensure you are wearing 
enclosed shoes and your hair is pulled back.  Food hygiene and handling is of the 
utmost importance especially when we might potentially be serving hundreds of 
customers on the day. Gloves and aprons will be supplied. 
 
 
 
 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 2024  
 
 

With two weeks left until our Jump Off Day, you still have time to register online and get fundraising. 
We are definitely off to a good start. Students can log their skipping minutes online and check out 
some new tricks.  
 
Parents, it’s not just the children who can earn prizes. JRFH also has some goodies for parents and 
guardians to win. For every $40 raised by a child, that parent goes in the draw to win a $300 VISA 
Gift Card (T&Cs apply). 
 
Register your child online so they can receive the full benefits of the program. Participate in online 
fundraising by simply heading to www.jumprope.org.au/parents and clicking on ‘REGISTER’. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated. For those who would like to, 
you can check out the school donation page at:  
www.jumprope.org.au/fundraisers/chillingham-public-school 
 

 
Keep up the great work everyone!! 

 
Students may wear sun safe sporty mufti on the Jump Off Day. 

 



  
 

 

 

 



  
 

 
 
Chillingham Public School would like to give a massive shout out 
to the following local businesses who have generously donated or 
assisted with our upcoming Ball Games Carnival. 
 
Tweed Valley IGA ~ Murwillumbah  
Raes Hotel ~ Byron Bay 
Coles Supermarket ~ Murrwillumbah 
Muwillumbah Vulcans AFL Club 
Pedders Suspension & Brakes ~ Murwillumbah 
Harding’s Earthmoving ~ Uki 
 
Thank you to all our amazing families who are busy baking or 
donating items for the canteen or giving up some time to help in 
the canteen on the day.   
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